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Long Eaton Chamber of Trade March 2014 Newsletter  
 

Members profile:  
     Swanns Menswear have been at 34/36 Market Place in Long Eaton since 
     the mid 70s and were founded in 1907 by Harold Swann the Grandfather 
     of the current owner Harold Swann when they were at 72 High Street. 
     Swanns Menswear are the longest serving member of the Long Eaton 
     Chamber of Trade having joined in the late 1940's 
 
     Harold started to help out at the business after school in the early 50's 
     when he was in charge of cleaning the shop and also removing the 
     dust off many boxes. In 1953 he served his National Service in the Royal 
     Marines 42 Commando. 
 
Along with his brother Peter, who passed away in 2002, they were both founder members of the Long Eaton 
Round Table 
 
Harold describes the business has being mid to the better end of men's clothing and says they have 
everything a man can wear. They have an extensive range of  well over 1,000 pairs of trousers ranging from 
32” to 62” waist, the same amount of jackets from 38” to 60” chest and shirts from 14.5” to 24” collar, plus 
much more. 
 
Many will recognise the brand names such as Double Two, Farah, Franco Ponti and Bruhl & Mayer. 
 
Harold is assisted by five very nice and knowledgeable ladies. 
 
So, if you are looking for something of quality for that special occasion there can be no better place to go first 
than Swanns Menswear right here in your town “Long Eaton. 
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Planning Applications business/educational related in February 2014  
 
Single story extension at the Clifford Health Club 
 
Future meetings & Events  
 
2014 
 
1st April Long Eaton Chamber of Trade Annual General Meeting (TBC) 
29th April THI meeting 4.30pm at the Long Eaton Town Hall 
 
23rd May “What's not my Line” Long Eaton town centre until Friday 20th June 
21st June Long Eaton Carnival – Procession and main event at West Park. 
29th June Erewash Partnership – Heritage and Classic Vehicle Show. 
 
11th July Erewash Partnership Summer Networking Exhibition. 
17th October Erewash Partnership 20th Anniversary Event 
5th December Erewash Partnership Christmas Networking Event 
 
Membership 
      
We welcomed at our February meeting our newest member Eugene Lindsay of Lindsay Recycling East 
Midlands who are based in Long Eaton. 
 
Eugene has over 30 years experience in the recycling business and set up his own business 12 months ago 
and has developed his client base initially in Long Eaton and now further afield. 
 
He was recommended to come along to the Chambers monthly meetings and feels both he and the Chamber 
of Trade has much to offer. 
 
For more details on the Chambers activities and membership do have a look at 
www.longeatonchamber.org.uk 
 
More good news as we expect two new members joining this month. 
 
Also, we are now on Facebook: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/longeatonchambertrade?ref=hl 
 
Ray 
Secretary      
     


